
 
 
 
 
 

Public Service Announcement 

Foster Parent Training in Nunavut 
 

Start Date: February 26, 2021 
End Date: March 20, 2021 
Nunavut-wide                             30 sec 

The Department of Family Services will be offering a training series to all foster parents 

in Nunavut. The modules and dates are below: 

• Understanding Children’s Behaviors and Responding to Allegations: 

- February 21, Baffin North and South.                                                                  

- February 27, Kivalliq and Kitikmeot. 

• Fostering as a Family and Safer Caring: 

- February 28, Baffin North and South.    

- March 7, Kivalliq and Kitikmeot. 

• Life Story Work: 

- March 13, Baffin Region North and South. 

- March 20, Kivalliq and Kitikmeot. 

 

Foster parents are making a difference! For more information about Foster Parent 

Training in Nunavut, please call the numbers below: 

• For the Kivalliq Region, 867-645-5064. 

• For the Kitikmeot Region, 867-983-4071. 

• For South Baffin Region, 867-975-5777.  

• For North Baffin, 867-473-8944. 
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ᐱᕙᓪᓕᐊᔪᑦ ᑐᓴᒐᒃᓴᙳᖅᑎᑕᐅᔪᑦ ᐱᔭᐅᔪᓐᓇᖃᑦᑕᖅᑐᑦ ᐃᓄᒃᑎᑑᖓᓗᑎᒃ, ᖃᓪᓗᓈᑎᑐᑦ, ᐃᓄᐃᓐᓇᖅᑐᓐ ᐅᐃᕖᑎᑐᓪᓗ ᐅᕙᓂ, www.gov.nu.ca. 

News releases are available in Inuktitut, English, Inuinnaqtun and French on www.gov.nu.ca. 
Tuhaqtaghat ittut Inuktitut, Qablunaatitut, Inuinnaqtun Uiviititullu talvani www.gov.nu.ca. 
Les communiqués de presse sont disponibles en inuktitut, en anglais, en inuinnaqtun et en français au www.gov.nu.ca. 
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